
4-H Camp open house on South
Shore
The 4-H Camp in Stateline is having an open house Sept. 12
from 10am-2pm.

The event is an opportunity to see changes to the camp and to
learn what future changes are in store.

Lunch is sponsored by Nevada Farm Bureau Federation and a
donation of $5 is suggested.

In  addition  to  lunch,  the  camp  beach  will  be  open  for
swimming, and tours of the cabins and new dining pavilion will
be available. Various groups will have exhibits set up, and
there will be a presentation on the history of 4-H in Nevada.

Click here for more information.
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